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From: Melendrez, Sabrina <smelendrez@CI.RICHLAND.WA.US>
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 3:20 PM
To: Young, Mike (UTC) <mike.young@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: City of Richland Annexations and their Solid Waste Collections C
—
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Dear Mr. Young, < -é —28
So far this year, the City of Richland has annexed three areas: % % a
Zz0dL

1. The Zinsli Annexation area, Ordinance No. 50-20, approved on January 2, 2021

2. The Allenwhite Annexation area, Ordinance No. 11-21, approved on May 18,
2021

3. And the Badger Mountain Winery Annexation area, Ordinance No. 12-21, also
approved on May 18, 2021

Copies of the corresponding ordinances are attached.

The City understands that there are overlapping WUTC certificates for solid waste
collection within that area: G-110, held by Ed’s Disposal, Inc., G-118, held by Basin
Disposal, Inc., and G-237, held by Waste Management of Washington.

Consistent with RCW 35.13.280, the City gives notice to the WUTC of its decision to
contract for solid waste collection or provide solid waste collection itself pursuant to
RCW 81.77.020. Solid waste collection services will continue to be provided in the
annexation area by contract with authorized rates corresponding to WUTC-approved
tariff rates for services subject to the G-certificate.

If you have any questions about the City’s handling of this, please contact Richland’s
Public Works Director at (509) 942-7558 or at progalsky@ci.richland.wa.us.

Most sincerely,

Sabrina Melendrez
Administrative Assistant Il
. 625 Swift Blvd., MS-26 | Richland, WA 99352

(509) 942-7500
Richiand
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Disclaimer: Emails and attachments sent to or from the City of Richland are
public records subject to release under the Washington Public Records Act,
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Chapter 42.56 RCW. Sender and Recipient have no expectation of privacy in
emails transmitted to or from the City of Richland.
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